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As a culminating activity to Crestwood Primary School’s “One School One Book Project,” we will be having a family movie night!  During the month of January, the entire school will be reading the story Mr. Popper’s Penguins by Richard and Florence Atwater.  We would like to invite you to join us for an ending celebration of the book and Miss Harr’s trip to Antarctica by watching the movie “Mr. Popper’s Penguins” with us!  This version of the movie is rated PG, so all students must be accompanied by their parents or guardians.  We will be screening the movie in our cafeteria on Friday, January 20th!  Come in your pajamas and bring blankets for sitting while we watch the show!  We will be providing water and popcorn for you to enjoy during the movie.  The movie will start promptly at 6:00 p.m. and is about 2 hours long; we expect it to be over around 8:00 p.m.  In case inclement weather closes the school and we have a snow day on January 20th, the make up night for our movie will be Friday, January 27th at 6:00.  Please RSVP by detaching and signing the paper below by Friday, January 13th.   


We hope to see you there!
***********************************************************************************************
_______Yes, we will be at the movie screening!            [image: image3.jpg]



Student Name _________________________________________

Adult Name ___________________________________________

Number of people attending _____________________________

Phone Number ________________________________________
